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Dial Before you Dig

New Location?
Call the BBTC Office in
advance for service and
line extension requests.
REMEMBER: Run inside
wiring for your phone
when you run your power.

If you are planning on
digging or doing any

construction please call us
for a free locate. We

require a 2 day notice to
locate before you start
your digging project.

(907)246-3403
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Bristol Bay Telephone Cooperative , Inc.

Bristol Bay Cellular Partnership

The AT&T Cutover, Co-Location and demolition of the previous
location has been completed

BBTC is awaiting one final piece of equipment to get the
Village of Igiugig added to the Bristol Bay Telephone Direct
Internet Access system. This will help alleviate some monthly
costs as well as increase speeds depending on customer
requested plans. We will send out new applications to
customers in Igiugig when the project has been completed.
The piece of equipment that we are waiting for has been
projected to be delivered in March 2023.

The BBTC USDA project is continually moving forward with
permits and environmentals.

The Cellular rebuild project is on track to be completed by May
of 2023. We anticipate the publishing of new roaming and data
plans for our cellular network after the first of the New Year.


